
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DECEMBER 5, 2018 – NATIONAL DAY OF MOURNING 
 

In light of the President of the United States having designated December 5, 2018 a 
National Day of Mourning, the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Western 
District of Pennsylvania will be closed for business on Wednesday, December 5, 
2018.  All matters scheduled before the Court on that day will be rescheduled.  The 
CM/ECF system will remain available. 
http://www.pawb.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/staorders/so18-206.pdf 
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